
 
 

Duxbury Fire Department Annual Open House 
  

 
 
 

WHEN:     on Sunday, October 14, 2018 from 10:00 AM to 2:00 PM 
 
WHERE: at the Duxbury Central Fire Station, 668 Tremont ST 
 
WHAT:        This family-friendly event is free and open to the public.   
 
Come meet the men and women of the Duxbury Fire Department. 

Check out the station and the equipment. 
 

                      
 
 
 
 

 

October is National Fire Prevention Month. 

For Fire Safety Tip Sheets visit: 
 

https://www.nfpa.org 
 

and go to the Public Education tab.  
  

https://www.nfpa.org/

